Olivia Caroline [mentalhealth@psychiatrycongress.com]

Actions

To:

t.mousavi@alumni.ubc.ca

Monday, March 27, 2017 4:30 AM

The message sender has requested a read receipt. Click here to send a receipt.

This message was sent with High importance.

You replied on 3/27/2017 11:44 AM.

Dear Dr. Tahmineh Mousavi,

Greetings!

Thank you for submitting your abstract towards Mental Health 2017.

It's our pleasure to inform you that your abstract was accepted for presentation at this esteemed event.

Kindly register yourself at the earliest to avail the 1st early bird registration benefits (deadline today: March 27, 2017) and confirm your participation towards this esteemed event.

Please confirm your participation at the earliest so that it will be helpful to prepare the Scientific Program.

For registration details please visit:

http://mentalhealth.conferenceseries.com/registration.php or http://conferenceseries.com/onlinepayment/ You can pay the charges with PayPal account also: accounts@conferenceseries.com

Please do not hesitate to drop a mail for further assistance.

Looking forward towards your kind response.

Best regards, Olivia Caroline